
Dear Parents, 

This week has been SATs week for Year 6 and I would like to share

with everyone how exceptionally proud we all are of each and every

one of the children! They have been stars this week and inspired us all

with their exemplary attitudes and their teamwork. They have worked

even harder than ever this week and all done their very best. Well done,

Year 6! You are all amazing and we are all super proud of you and all

of the effort you have put into your learning not only this week, but

every week. What role models you are for all of the other year groups

in school.

I am reliably informed that the warmer weather is finally on its way!

Please remind your child to bring their water bottles full of water each

day to keep them hydrated. On sunny days, we encourage all of the

children to have sun hats or caps to wear when they are outside and

don't forget to apply plenty of suncream in the mornings before

school. 

I hope you all have a great weekend and enjoy the mini heatwave!

Take care                                             

Miss Arrowsmith

Diary Dates

Week Ending: 
Friday 13th May 2022

Monday 16th May
3:30 - 4:30 - Year 5 Maths

Club
3:30 - 4:30 - Year 1&2

Athletics Club
 

Tuesday 17th May
3:30 - 4:30 - Year 5&6

Football Club
 

Year 5 & 6 Swimming
Lessons

 
Wednesday 18th May 

3.45 - 4.30 Girls Football
Match - 

GM v Welsh House Farm
 

Year 5 & 6 Swimming
Lessons

 
Thursday 19th May 

3:30 - 4:30 - Year Rec       
 Ball Skills Club

3:30 - 4:30 - Year 3 Art
Club

 
Friday 20th May

3:30 - 4:30 - Year 5 Maths
Club

3.30 - 4.30  - Year 3 & 4
Hand Ball Club

@Green_MeadowPS

We currently have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor
to support our wonderful children during their
lunchtime. If you are interested in this role, please
follow the link for details: 
https://excelsiormat.org/vacancies/

Become part

of the Green

Meadow

Team



Best class attendance: 
KS1 - Gazelles 99.3%
KS2 - Jupiter 99.6%

Most punctual classes are:
KS1 - Leopards

KS2 - Pluto, Jupiter & Mars,

Well Done!

SWIMMING LESSONSSWIMMING LESSONSSWIMMING LESSONS
Swimming lessons for Year 5 and Year 6 start next week at

Kind Edwards School.  Lessons are on a Tuesday and
Wednesday next week. Remember to leave jewellery at

home on swimming days and to pack swimming costumes
or trunks and a towel in a named bag.

A reminder for Saturn class to be in school at the
earlier time of 8.20am on swimming days.

Jubilee Day Celebration

A reminder that on Friday 27th May 2022 
we are having our Jubilee picnic and the

children can wear their own red, white and
blue clothes for the day.



LUNCHTIME
ARRANGEMENTS

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY
WELL DONE TO THE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WHO HAVE GONE ABOVE AND BEYOND
AND RECEIVED HOT CHOCOLATE NOMINATIONS THIS WEEK. SIX CHILDREN WITH
NOMINATIONS WERE PICKED FROM THE HAT TO ENJOY THEIR CHOCOLATE TREAT.

☺  H O T  D I N N E R S  A N D  A  S E L E C T I O N  O F  S A N D W I C H E S  W I L L
N O W  B E  A V A I L A B L E  F O R  A L L  Y E A R  G R O U P S  E V E R Y  D A Y .  

420   419    392    367   370

Non-Uniform Day
The highly popular Summer Fayre makes its

return this year at the end of term.  
We will be holding a non-uniform day for

everyone on Thursday 26th May in exchange for
goodies for the tombola.........more details to

follow later!



Maryam Mirzakhani
Maryam Mirzakhani was born on 12th May. She was an inspirational

Iranian born mathematician, who achieved great works in her (too short)
lifetime. She spoke of the beauty of mathematics and the joy it gave her.

(Maraym died in 2017 aged 40.) 
During the month of May, we are highlighting the achievements of women
in mathematics to our students and encouraging them to see how many

careers open up to them with good maths skills. 
Your challenge this week is to research other women mathematicians or

find out what careers you could aspire to using maths skills.
I'd really like to see what you discover.

Mrs Whettell 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all of the families who came along to the
school discos last week to dance the evening away! We're

glad you all had lots of fun!  A huge thank you to the
Friends of Green Meadow PTA for organising and running
the event and to Mr Ashford for being the best DT ever! 



Staying safe the SMART 
way online

We are committed to keeping children safe at all times, and this includes
keeping children safe online. At Green Meadow, we teach e-safety throughout
the year to all children. The NSPCC offers some really good practical advice for
how to teach children to keep safe online at home which can be accessed by

following this link.
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

 


